
Dr. Susan R. Frankenberg

Department of Anthropology

University of Tennessee

250 South Stadium Hall

Knoxville Tennessee 37996-0720

January 13 1997

Dr. Frankenberg

Please refer to my previous letter to you dated September 22 1997.

Richard told me last week that you needed additional prints of the proposed railroad

centerline. Enclosed are two sets ofprints that show the alignment from beginning to end

of the project.

I hope these drawings will be of assistance to you. If you have any questions please call
-

me at 751-6704.

Thank You

Harold L. Petty

Project Engineer

Enclosures-ccRichard Yarnell NRB 2C-N with one set of drawings
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